

President: Bernie Harrison. Vice-president: Karl Schulze Secretary: David MacDonald Treasurer: Steve Robbistad

Member at large: Laurence Johnson

FINALLY!

WE HAVE A DEVELOPMENT PERMIT

AND

A BUILDING PERMIT IN PLACE

FOR OUR ADDITION.

WE HOPE TO START WORK WITHIN TWO WEEKS.

We hope to keep disruption to our shooting programs to a minimum, but we may face some situations that will require our cooperation. We thank you in advance for your patience in this regard.

Web Address: www.crpc.ca

E-mail: info@crpc.ca

VOLUNTEERS: reminder that we are still looking for volunteers to work the casino coming in December ... sign up sheet is on the bulletin board.

ALSO: we may need some volunteer help to move items from the sea-can to the club room for short term storage. Sign sheets may be available at the control desk.

Please watch the bulletin board for more info.

Range Safety Officer Position OPEN

The club is seeking applications for the position of Range Safety Officer.

Qualifications required:

Possession of current, active Range Safety Officer certificate Knowledge of the types of firearms used in our club Strong sense of safety on firing ranges

Possession of a valid PALr

If interested, please submit a letter of interest and summary of qualifications as noted above to the club president, Bernie Harrison.

Peter Wiebe, one of our long serving RSOs, has had to withdraw in order to take other employment. We want to thank Peter for his service, sage advice and dedication to our club. We wish him success in his future endeavors.

Web Address: www.crpc.ca

E-mail: info@crpc.ca